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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

August 1, 2018

Ms. Edlyn Joy Garcia
FOI Tracking No. #PCAARRD-1292825@469

Dear Ms, Garcia:

This has reference to your requested information on the DOST-pCAARRD's 2017
Financial Plan, which we received on July 30, 2018 under the Freedom of lnformation
(Executive Order No. 2, series 2016).

In order to provide you with the appropriate data, may we ask for the purpose of the
research where you would use the said information?

Thank you and we hope to receive imrnediate response from you.

Very truly yours,

l;,,i#,";^#"
Officer ln-Charge-Deputy Executive Director
for Administration, Resource Management and
Support Services (ARMSS)
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